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The tax authority reconsiders Bure’s tax status for income year 1999

 

The tax authority has today announced that it does not regard Bure as an investment company for income year 1999. The question at issue is the same as for income year 1998. 

Earlier this year, Bure received a positive advance ruling from the Office of the Council for Advance Tax Ruling for 2001 on the same issue. The National Tax Board has appealed against the advance ruling to the Supreme Administrative Court. 

Bure will immediately lodge an appeal against today’s ruling relating to income year 1999. 

Should the Court rule in favour of the tax authority, the additional tax would amount to approximately SEK 120M.  

 

 

 

Gothenburg, 5 December 2001 

 

Bure Equity AB (publ)

 

For further information, please contact:

Benny Averpil, Chief Financial Officer


+46 31-335 76 47
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